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Walk-in-Interview 
 

 Due to some administrative reasons the Walk-in-Interview fixed for engagement of 

Resource Persons on Extension Lecture basis in the department of Public Administration 

scheduled to be held on 07.09.2015 is postponed. 
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         Dept. of Public Admn. 

 

No. Pub. Admn./15/6671-72            Dated 4.9.2015 

 

Copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and further necessary action, 

please. 

 

1. Director, Computer Centre, M.D.U. Rohtak.  He is requested to upload the news on the  

             University Website. 

2. Director,  Public Relations Office, M.D. University, Rohtak with the request to give it in  

            the newspapers. 

3. Notice Board 

         Sd/- 

         Head 

         Dept. of Public Admn.  

 


